
 

SAFER RACINE UPDATE (AUGUST 5th) 
 
Notable Changes to Safer Racine from Phase 2 to Phase 3: 
 

1. K-12 Schools are strongly recommended to implement Distance or virtual learning. In-person 
instruction is permitted following review of reopening plan with the City of Racine Public Health 
Department. 

2. Post-Secondary Education Institutions are open following CDC guidelines. 
3. Licensed Swimming Pools increased from 25% capacity of premises to 50% capacity of 

premises, if social distancing can be maintained. 
4. Indoor Places of Arts and Culture increased from 50% indoor capacity to 75% indoor capacity, if 

social distancing can be maintained. 
5. Indoor and Outdoor Mass Gatherings in Public Venues are open. Gatherings are limited to 50% 

indoor capacity (based on occupancy permit) or 100 persons on premise (indoor and outdoor 
combined), whichever is less and if social distancing of 6ft can be maintained. Employees are 
excluded from capacity counts. 
 


